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Dr. Patinjareparayil Karuﬁaka ran Kutty

Medical Director

Brampton Endoscopy Centre
10886 Hurontario Street
Suite A7

Brampton, ON L7A 3R9

Sent by fax [{905) 495-5210]

'Dear Dr. Karunakaran Kutty:

PREMISES |
Bra

rmd mail

SPECTION COMMITTEE DECISION REPORT
pton Endoscopy Centre— Level 2
Brampton, Ontario

The Premises Inspection Committee (the Committee) has reviewed the Inspection-

Assessment Summary of the

Brampton Endoscopy Centre, dated October 31, 2016,

following the onsite inspection-assessment by Dr. Clifford Ottaway, Dr. Matt Kurrek and
Nurse Assessment Coordinator, Ms. Wendy Howe. This review took place on February

21,2017,

Congratulations on the succe

sful outcome of your inspection-assessment. The

Committee was in agreement that Brampton Endoscopy Centre and staff are in keeping
with the Qut-of-Hospital Premises Standards. The Committee has issued the following

outcome;

Pass

The Committee reminds you that Dr. Nadia Alam’s ACLS certificate will expire on April
18, 2017. On that date, if it has not yet been renewed, she may not administer
sedation. Her ACLS must include both a theory and a hands-on companent to the

course.

The Committee assumes that as Medical Director, you have already provided the

individual physicians who we
quality improvement purpos

e assessed with their individual assessment results for
S,

Now that your inspeaion-asTssmem is complete, please remember that anytime new

physlicians wish to start work

QUALITY

80 College Street, Toronto, Ontarip

ng at your premises, you must remind them that they are
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to satisfy the Regulation by notifying the College of their intent to work at the premises.
Notifications must be completed on the College website (www.cpso.on.ca) after logging
into the member’s account. After review of the notification, College staff will provide an
email to the Member ad\dsmg whether s/he may start at the premises, The member
should provide a copy of this email to you to retain in your files. Physiclans should also
notify the College when they wush to be removed from your premises roster,

Thank you for your cooperatmn and | hope that you found your contact with the College
through this process to be bot? interesting and educational. As per the current

regulation, the College will contact you for the next stage of your inspection-assessment
which will gecur within 5 vear's

Sincerely,

W |

Wayne Carman, MD, FRCSC
Pramises Inspection Committge

WC/kim
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